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Please vote a resounding no on this bill, which would allow for hound hunting of mountain
lions.  It is barbaric, it is obscene...rather like fox hunting in England.

I've never had the chance to visit Oregon, but it is on my bucket list.  Please don't do anything
to change my view of your fair state.  Vote NO!

Thank you, 
Jeanne Rice 
Colorado Springs
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